
To Elizabeth Blakemore and all CAPC members, 

Please accept this as my formal notice of resignation from the El Dorado County Child Abuse 

Prevention Council. I no longer reside in El Dorado County. Unfortunately, due to county rules 

regarding residency requirements, I cannot continue to serve El Dorado County as a member of 

CAPC.  

Feel free to contact me through my employer, the El Dorado County Sheriff's Office, if I can be 

of future service to you.   

I wish everyone the best in 2021 and beyond. 

Daniel Johnson 
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